
Farewell Visit to Minister of Environment and Agriculture, 
and Minister of Health 

 
 

On September 23, 2020, H.E. Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, 

paid a farewell visit to H.E. Dr. Saleh Kharabsheh, Minister of Environment and 

Agriculture. Ambassador YANAGI discussed with Dr. Saleh Kharabsheh on the possible 

future cooperation in the environmental sector and agriculture sector. During the 

meeting, H.E. Dr. Saleh Kharabsheh repeatedly expressed the gratitude for Japan’s 

assistance. 

On the same day, Ambassador YANAGI also paid a farewell visit to H.E. Dr. Saad 

Jaber, Minister of Health. Ambassador YANAGI discussed with Dr. Saad Jaber on the 

current situation of the pandemic of COVID-19 in both Jordan and Japan. Ambassador 

YANAGI briefed Japan’s support for the fight against COVID-19 in Jordan and H.E. Dr. 

Saad Jaber expressed the gratitude for Japan’s assistance. 
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